
 
 

 

 
Monday 22nd July 2019 

 
The Counting House  

50 Cornhill, London,  EC3V 3PD 
 

 

Technical Evening Meeting @ 18:30 
(Food served at 19:30) 

Horse Safe Road Surfaces  

 
Horses slipping on asphalt is a common occurrence and leads to 
serious accidents. A new surfacing solution has been developed 
by Bob in conjunction with the Jockey Club and Stablesoft and is 
installed and on trial in Newmarket. Over 1000 horses a day are 
crossing the road at this location.  
The development and certification of this new horse safe material 
will be presented and discussed.  
Will this be the new horse surfacing in the future ?? 
Bob Noakes, (Bob Noakes Engineers Ltd)……… 
 

 
A finger buffet will be provided after the presentation @ 

19:30 
 

Please register attendance at:  
or by e-mailing: Toby.Pyper@tarmac.com 

 


